TOWN OF AVON PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE -8 PM |2: 35 NOVEMBER, 20, 2014 TOWN OF AVON POWN OF AVON

1. Jan. 19

CAMPS .

In Attendance:

Tracy Self, Chairman Elaine Dombrosky

Tim Flanigan

Alex Sinclair

Jason Suzor

Carl Fischer

Frank Crimmins Frank Staffier

Fire Chief Spurr

Police Chief Martineau

Frank Hagerty

Steven Rose

Bob Brady

Absent:

Marie Drottar

Kevin Foster

Glenn Fernald

The Avon Public Safety Building Committee met at Town Hall on Thursday evening, November 20th, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. with the Board of Selectman, Town Administrator, Town Moderator and the Chiefs of Fire and Police.

The purpose of the meeting was for the Committee to meet the new Town Administrator and update all stake holders in the process. Tracy started a general narrative of what the Committee has been up to for the past year, with other Committee Members adding details. A discussion included the possible split of the two departments. The Town Administrator and BOS thanked the Committee for their hard work and commitment to the project.

All stakeholders discussed having an article on the Town Meeting Warrant for the Annual Town Meeting to be held in May. All present agreed that this was something that had to get passed. The conditions in the current facility are deplorable and an accident waiting to happen. All Committees agreed they would work together to get the word out and promote a new facility.

Both Committees agreed to meet again on Thursday, January 8th, at 6:30 p.m.

The next Building Committee Meeting will be on Tuesday, November 25th, at 6:30 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.